PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING
BELLEFONTAINE NEIGHBORS

MARCH 22, 2012

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ed Meier at 6:30.

Present at the meeting were: Ed Meier, Larry Fuller, Ann Minley, Jeff Lofton, Al Chamberlin, Doug
Chambers, Jim Christian, and William Murphy.

Absent were Alderman Audrey Hollis, Willis Dillworth.

Thefirst order of business was the discussion on Ordinance section 17 second 10 pages. There were
several changes and questions.

Page 11 section 17.25 should be removed completely.

Page 11 section 17.26 should be removed completely.

Page 12 section 17.28 does not make any sense.

Page 11 section 17.20. have questions.

Page 11 section 17.21.1 have questions

Page 15 section 17.34(j) have questions

The board reviewed material that the Police Chief had given us on the distribution of pseudoephedrine.
We had a discussion on the subject and voted 6-1 to recommend to the Board of Aldermen to ask the
City Attorney to write an ordinance prohibiting the sale of pseudoephedrine without a prescription.

It was also discussed by the board that Police cars are seen with radar on the main streets. What most
residents at the Public Service and the Neighborhood Watch meeting would likeisto slow the traffic in
the subdivisions.

Chairman Ed Meier said the new firehouse is being used and will contact the Chief to find out when
they will have an open house.

Don’t forget to vote April 3.
Also thanks to Chief Pruett for the listing of Code Violations.
With no other business to be discussed, the meeting was adjourned at 7:05 pm.

The next Public Safety meeting will be April 26, 2012.

Respectfully Submitted

Larry Fuller, Secretary



